
 

 

 

 

Date:  November 16, 2022   

 

To: Mayor and Members of City Council     202202091 

 

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: ORDINANCE – GREEN STREET & PLEASANT STREET RPPA 

 

Attached is an ordinance captioned as follows: 

 

DESIGNATING certain portions of Green Street from Logan Street to Race Street and 

certain portions of Pleasant Street from Liberty Street to West Elder Street in the Over-

the-Rhine neighborhood as a Residential Parking Permit Area, in which area parking will 

be limited to holders of residential parking permits issued by the City of Cincinnati 

pursuant to Cincinnati Municipal Code Chapter 514. 

 

The Over-the-Rhine (OTR) Residential Parking Permit Area (RPPA) was established in 2020 to improve 

the availability of on-street parking spaces for residents.  The OTR Community Council and residents 

have requested another RPPA to provide more on-street parking for residents.  

 

Once the RPPA signs are installed and permits issued, parking will be restricted to those with valid 

permits during the hours posted on the signs. There will be two types of permits available: Residents 

and Temporary. The Resident permits will cost $30 per year and the Temporary permits will costs $5 

and will be valid for two weeks. 

 

The Administration recommends passage of the attached ordinance. 

 

 

cc: John S. Brazina, Director, Transportation and Engineering 


